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STAT |
CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505
11 AUG 1983

STAT

President
itizens Association

STAT
McLean, Virginia 22101
Dear | STAT

Enclosed with this letter are two drawings for your
information. These are the Preliminary Design drawings for the
site and landscape development, and the water management system.

These drawings have been submitted to the National Capital
Planning Commission (NCPC) for formal review and comment. The
Commission staff will forward copies to the State and County for
their review. If you or your representatives would like to
comment, you may do so by either contacting our office, the
Fairfax County Office of Comprehensive Planning, or by writing to
the Commission directly. L

This letter responds to the request of your association
contained in the 7 January 1982 letter from the President, McLean
Citizens Association to the Chairman, NCPC. Please call on this
office if additional information or clarification is required.

Sincerely,
STAT
New Building Project Office
office of Logistics
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